
 

The City of White Rock Council has the pleasure to welcome Christine Girard, the 
first Canadian woman to win a medal in weightlifting when she captured bronze in 
the 63-kilogram division.  Mayor and Council want to congratulate and help 
celebrate Christine’s success.  This will be done at an upcoming Council meeting to 
be held Monday, October 29, 2012 at 7:00 p.m. at White Rock City Hall 15322 
Buena Vista Avenue. 
 
We would like to extend an invitation to the athletic community who live or train or 
have a tie to our City to attend the same meeting so they too can be recognized for 
their hard work, dedication and success. Mayor and Council would like to invite 
these athletes to attend the meeting (October 29, 2012).   
 
Athletes will be recognized by Mayor and Council at this meeting that will be 
televised by SHAW TV, to air on Tuesday, October 30, 2012 at 9:30 a.m. on  
Shaw Cable 4. 
 
The celebration will be part of the Council meeting where some time will be taken 
out of the meeting and then Council will have to continue with other scheduled 
items.  It is anticipated this portion of the meeting will be held from 7:00 p.m. to  
7:30 p.m. 
 
If you are able to attend or if you have any questions please contact Tracey Arthur 
at tarthur@whiterockcity.ca (with October 29/12 Council Meeting typed in the 
subject line) or call 604-541-2212 (please leave a voicemail with your name and 
sport and that you plan to attend or that you are unable to attend but would like 
your name to be noted). 
 
Mayor and Council would like to recognize each Olympic athlete with a tie to our 
community. To do this successfully we will need to have your name and sport ahead 
of time.  If you are unable to attend we’d still like to acknowledge you, so please take 
a minute to forward your name and sport.   It is requested that you RSVP your 
information by Friday, October 12, 2012 to ensure there is enough time for the 
information to be included in the agenda package. 
 
We are also looking for any pictures to make up a PowerPoint presentation of those 
attending or those that we can simply acknowledge. 
 
Thank you for your time, I look forward to hearing from you,  
 
Yours truly 
 

 
Tracey Arthur, City Clerk 
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